
Staff response to BAC Recommendation 20180515-04B 

 

The Right-of-Way Management Division will be working with the Active Transportation 

and Traffic Engineering divisions to create a Mobility Guideline for bicycle considerations.  We 

will work on this over the summer and hope to present a draft guideline to the Bicycle Advisory 

Commission in the fall. Other mobility guidelines will be updated in conjunction with the new 

guideline relating to bicycles. 

Building on the work of the Austin Street Design Guide, the Austin Transportation 

Department has begun working with the Public Works Department and other City staff on an 

update to the Transportation Criteria Manual (TCM). The update, which will include a rewrite of 

many sections of the document, will include updated street designs as well as bicycle and end-

of-trip facility standards. The TCM update will also include updated temporary traffic control 

standards around work zones, including bicycle and pedestrian accommodations. The Bicycle 

Advisory Council’s recommendations will be considered in the drafting of the new content for 

the TCM. A draft TCM is projected for public review and comment in the fall of 2018. 

 
Sincerely,  

Ryan Mooney, Transportation Supervisor, Austin Transportation Department Right of Way 
Management Division 

Paloma Amayo-Ryan, Transportation Supervisor, Austin Transportation Department Right of 
Way Management Division 

Liane Miller, AICP, CNUa, Project Coordinator, Austin Transportation Department Systems 
Development Division 
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